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CHARLOTTE UPPER ELEMENTARY STUDENT STORE SUPPORTS COMMUNITY 

 

     The students of Mrs. 
Kineman’s classroom at 
Charlotte Upper Elementary 
have once again made a 
donation from their Student 
Store.  Through the sale of 
classroom supplies, the 
students have been able donate 
$200.00 to both the Charlotte 
Christmas Kiddies and 
Siren/Eaton.   

Last week, they were able to 
meet Phil Grimwood, the 
director of Helping Hands, 
who accepted a $200.00 donation for his organization.  He explained 
that this money would be enough to feed 40 people for one week.  The 
students were excited to be able to help others and would like to thank 
the Charlotte Upper Elementary students for all their support.  

 

 


